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November 30, 2024
Virginia Ofice ofBroadband
BEAD Letter of Intent

Dear Virginia Office ofBroadband,

I am witing toexpress our intent to apply for funding for BEAD provided by thestate of Virginia. Our
organization, Virginia Broadband, LLC, isdedicated to furthering our 20years of extendingBroadband
to rural Virginia's and improving broadbandaccess.We believe this funding aligns with our goal to
enhance broadband access.

We look forward to working closely with your office to align our project with the state's objectives and
fulfill the funding program's requirements in the upcoming 90 days.Please find attached the counties we
will seek to improve and expand access to the unserved and underserved.

Thank you for your time andconsideration. We would welcome the opportunity to discuss our project
further andexplore how we can move forward with this important initiative. Should you require any
additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 540-829-1700, Ext 402 or via email at
įsimpson@vabbllc.com

Sinoerey

John B. Simpson II
CEO&President
Virginia Broadband, LLC.

14115 Lovers Lane, Suite 207
Culpeper, VA 22701
Main: 540-829-1700
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Counties:
Culpeper County
Madison
Rappahannock
Spotsylvania
Lancaster
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